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PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy Father’s Day! 

Year 1 have produced a video to be shared with the community on Friday morning in 

honour of the fathers in our lives. They’ve done a great job and we’d love you all, 

especially our dads to tune in on Facebook. Encapsulated in the video are some special 

messages from each of our classes, so it’s well worth enjoying.  

It is always important to keep in mind fathers who are no 

longer with us. This is a time for us to feel gratitude for their presence in our lives and for all 

we have learned because of their influence.  

On this special occasion we are grateful for: 

• Our fathers, by birth or adoption, who love us and support us through life. 

• Our Church leaders, who take on the paternal role of guiding us through life. 

• And God our Father, who will always teach justly and grant us boundless 

mercy. 

 

My thanks for the donations received towards this year’s 

raffle. Below is a photograph of the prize table showing all of 

the hampers in the draw. They have been placed under the 

watchful eye of our Mary MacKillop display in the foyer! 

Details of each hamper are located in the P&F section further 

on in our newsletter. Remember, every family has been 

provided with a free ticket for the raffle. Proceeds from 

purchased tickets will be used to help cover our costs for the 

children’s free sausage sizzle tomorrow (sorry our Dads can’t 

join us this year) with remaining funds going to our P&F 

account.   

 

With best wishes for the weekend, 

Best wishes for the weekend. 

Mark Bateman - Principal  
  

mailto:sjan@dbb.catholic.edu.au
http://www.sjandbb.catholic.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/sjannarraweena
https://www.instagram.com/stjohnsnarraweena
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DIARY 

 

Week 8 Term 3 
Mon 7 Sept 

Week 8 Term 3 
Tues 8 Sept 

Week 8 Term 3 
Wed 9 Sept 

Week 8 Term 3 
Thurs 10 Sept 

Week 8 Term 3 
Fri 11 Sept 

Week 8 Term 3 

Sat/Sun12/13 

 

WELLBEING 

WEEK 

 

WELLBEING 
WEEK 

 

WELLBEING 

WEEK 

 

WELLBEING 

WEEK 

St John’s Public 

Speaking Final 

WELLBEING 

WEEK 

 

Week 9 Term 3 
Mon 14 Sept 

Week 9 Term 3 
Tues 15 Sept 

Week 9 Term 3 
Wed 16 Sept 

Week 9 Term 3 
Thurs 17 Sept 

Week 9 Term 3 
Fri 18 Sept 

Week 9 Term 3 

Sat/Sun19/20 

      

 
 
 

AWARDS 

Awards are presented on Friday: 

K-6 awards presentation will be available to view on our Facebook page  
at 9am Friday morning.   

 

Strength & Gentleness Annie C (5B)  

 

KB 
Alessia K 

Mia W 
3B 

Livia D 

Riley H 
5W 

Eleanor N 

Charli B 

Library 

Maya T (KW) 

Harrison D (3W) 

 
KW 

Adam W 

Scarlett B 
3W 

Gibsone G 

Joshua R 
6B 

Charlotte C 

Hugh C 

1B 
Harper T 
Tyler A 

Marcus L 
4B 

Luella V 
 

David M 
6W 

Liam C 
Matthew H 

Creative Arts 

Mike (3W) 
 

Mia (3W) 
2B 

Mitchell J 

Hannah F 
4W 

Tayla C 

Ellison T 
5/6F Alex G 

2W 
Violet W. 

Alexia N 
5B 

Zachary C 

Jake D 
  

Sports 

Annie C (5B) 

Zac A 

 

 

  

https://www.facebook.com/sjannarraweena
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SPIRITUAL NEWS 

 

THE SEASON OF CREATION 

 

It’s September and Spring has certainly sprung!!  September is 
important for another reason… for more and more Christians, the 
new month also signals the arrival of the 
 

Season of Creation 

What is the Season of Creation you might be asking? 

The Season of Creation is a monthlong prayerful observance that calls the planet's 2.2 billion Christians 

to pray and care for God's creation. It's a time to reflect on our relationship with the environment — 

not just "distant" nature, but, crucially, the place where we live — and the ways in which our lifestyles 

and decisions as a society can endanger both the natural world and those inhabiting it, both humans 

and other creatures.  It's a time of prayer, contemplation and, increasingly, calls to action. 

This is a snippet of a letter which Pope Francis wrote for the Season of Creation: 

I am very pleased that the theme chosen by the ecumenical family for the celebration of the 2020 

Season of Creation is Jubilee for the Earth, precisely in this year that marks the fiftieth anniversary of 

Earth Day. In the Holy Scriptures, a Jubilee is a sacred time to remember, return, rest, restore, and 

rejoice. 

You can read the entire letter here. 

 

You can click on the image for a short video (1:30) of the 

Pope speaking about some of the challenges our Earth is 

facing. 

 

We are fortunate to live in an age when our children are far 

better informed about the state of the planet than any 

previous generation.  With the support of family, school, 

community… there is no limit to what they can achieve. 

 

What small change might you make this Season of Creation?  Why not discuss it with your family and commit to 

praying for God’s Creation and then taking some action to show you care. 

 

The Season of Creation concludes Oct. 4, the feast of St. Francis of Assisi, the patron saint of ecology.  What can 

we achieve together during that time? 

  

http://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/messages/pont-messages/2020/documents/papa-francesco_20200901_messaggio-giornata-cura-creato.html
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ziryacd5vIw&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ziryacd5vIw&feature=youtu.be
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SCHOOL NEWS 

 

Dear Parents,  

Despite the events of this year, we are now very 

keen to put our school band back together! Ben 

from Evergreen Music has told us they would 

love the band to continue at St John’s and for 

that to happen we need musicians. Whether you 

are an ex-band member or may be new to 

playing we would love to hear from you.  

We’re thinking of running band rehearsals at lunchtimes on a Tuesday or Wednesday instead of before 

school. Hopefully this will entice more musicians to come along! 

We need at least 8 students to make a real go of it so if you’re interested, please let me know via email: 

anthony.frazer@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

Anthony Frazer – Creative Arts teacher 

 

YEAR 6 – GRADUATION BEARS AND SOCCER BALLS 

 

Singing lessons 
One of our dads, Dean Bassett is an incredibly talented Opera singer. Dean 

is usually busy treading the boards of the Sydney Opera House.  

He is offering his services for singing tuition. At present this will be via 

Zoom but looking forward to this eventually being face to face.  

Dean is offering the first lesson completely free of charge with no obligation to continue (unless you want to!). You’ve 

got nothing to lose! Please see Dean’s contact details below. 

Dean Bassett - 0412979763   

deanbassett@deanbassettsinger.com 

www.deanbassettsinger.com  

Facebook Group: Northern Beaches Voice Connection 

 

mailto:anthony.frazer@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:deanbassett@deanbassettsinger.com
http://www.deanbassettsinger.com/
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Father’s Day raffles  

Thank you to everyone who donated gifts for the Father’s Day raffle. The winners will be drawn tomorrow and 12 lucky 

families from our school will be taking home prizes that will put a smile on Dad’s face. 

Special thanks to Maddie and Heidi K for their generous donation of a signed Sea Eagles jersey and to Mrs Gillett for 

four excellent Dee Why Hotel vouchers.  

With all the wonderful donations we’ve been able to make up some great hampers for family Mexican meal nights, 

one for a BBQ king, a home movie night, a car care kit, ‘#1 Dad’, ‘Daddy Cool’ and ‘Rad Dad‘. 

Good luck! 
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Use your Creative Kids Voucher worth $100 this holiday at a PCYC Camp 

Did you know you can apply for a Creative Kids voucher (1 per child) from the NSW Government if you have a school-
aged child, live in NSW and are a Medicare card holder. 
Follow this link to get one: 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-creative-
kids-voucher 

You can use them for various creative activities, but one idea 
is to use them these holidays at the Dee Why PCYC School 
Camps. Here is the link to the overview of activities they are 
offering this holiday: 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-creative-
kids-voucher 

The early bird offer is $60 per day if you book by 29th September. To get the most value out of your voucher, you 
could book your child in for 2 separate days for just $20 total if you are quick. 

Why not co-ordinate with your class friends so that your child will know other children there and have a better 
experience. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-creative-kids-voucher
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-creative-kids-voucher
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-creative-kids-voucher
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-creative-kids-voucher
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OCTOBER 6&7

EXPERIENCE THE ULTIMATE 2 DAY TOURNAMENT 

FOR KIDS WHO LOVE SOCCER.

TEAM UNIFORM INCLUDED, PRIZES, LIVE DJ,

TROPHIES AND LOADS MORE. 

VISIT MOTIV8SPORTS.COM.AU  OR  CALL 0402  281  842

ST IVES SHOWGROUND OCTOBER 6&7

GET TOGETHER 

WITH 4 OF YOUR MATES

BOOK NOW!

AND JOIN MOTIV8SPORTS TO CELEBRATE

THE END OF THE SOCCER SEASON AT OUR

2 DAY FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT.

- OCTOBER 6&7-





   
  

The Football Factory  |  Unit 2, 8 Aquatic Drive, Frenchs Forest  | (02) 9972 7766 | 
thefootballfactory.com.au 

Spring Holiday Camps 
28th September 2020 – 9th October 2020 

 
Join our Holiday Camps and play soccer indoors on grass 

 

CLINICS FILL FAST, SO BOOK NOW! 

Here at the Football Factory we acknowledge the necessity to focus on the development of 
an individual's skills. It is important that children have fun whilst they learn new skills, and 
that's why we've tailor made our school holiday camps to be both fun and engaging! 

 

• Professionally qualified & engaging FFA & AFC coaches. 

• Learn new tricks, skills and techniques to improve your overall ball mastery and game 
play.  We will teach you how to execute a ‘Zidane Turn’, ‘The Socrates’, ‘Rabona’, 
‘Maradona Spin’, ‘Cryuff Cut’, ‘Ronaldo Chop’, or learn how to do a ‘Rainbow Flick’!   

• Each day has a different ‘Football Focus’. Tricks, skills and moves relevant to the daily 
focus will be taught.  

• Build your child’s confidence and self-belief in a nurturing, and fun environment 
where they can improve their skillset. This leads to more creative players on the 
football field.  

• Play football, no matter what the weather, in your boots! 

• Finish the day with Laser football! 

• Clean and safe environment where individual needs are catered to. 

 

 

 

 

Half Days 9.00am-12:00pm  |  Full Days 9.00am-3.00pm  |  Extended days 8.30am-5.30pm 

For 5-14 year olds                                           Book from 2 days to 10 days 

Check it Out! 





You are invited to play all-girls cricket with Beacon Hill Cricket Club. 

Ages 8-11 is from 10:30am to 12:45pm on 

Saturdays, while ages 12-16 is from 1pm to 

3:30pm. No playing experience is necessary. 

There are also other options for girls aged 4-9, 

including Friday afternoon Junior Blasters and 

Saturday morning Master Blasters (U/9). 

To find out more about your local club go to 

http://beaconhillcricket.com/ or email Peter 

Horton on peter.horton.au@gmail.com or phone 

0407 012 538. 

You can use an Active Kids Voucher to help fund 

your cricket registration costs, up to $100.  If you 

have already used a voucher in 2020, you can 

apply for a second voucher.  Go to 

http://beaconhillcricket.com/ to find out more. 

http://beaconhillcricket.com/
mailto:peter.horton.au@gmail.com
http://beaconhillcricket.com/


 

 

You are invited to play cricket with Beacon Hill 

Cricket Club. 

There are shorter games with less players per 

team, meaning faster games but more cricket 

(batting, bowling and fielding) for all players. 

Ages 4 and up.  Friday and Saturday.  Girls and 

boys, plus Senior (Men’s) Cricket. 

To find out more about your local club go to 

http://beaconhillcricket.com/ or email Peter 

Horton on peter.horton.au@gmail.com or 

phone 0407 012 538. 

Did you know that you can use an Active Kids 

Voucher to help fund your cricket registration 

costs, up to $100?  Did you also know that if 

you have already used a voucher in 2020, you 

can apply for a second voucher?  Go to 

http://beaconhillcricket.com/ to find out more. 

http://beaconhillcricket.com/
mailto:peter.horton.au@gmail.com
http://beaconhillcricket.com/



